TO ALL STUDENTS TAKING THE SAT TEST:

IMPORTANT:  Within 3 days of taking the SAT Test, you must create an online account on College Board if you have not yet done so.  This is so you can pull up your scores online once they are posted.  If you do not create an account in time, you will not have your scores posted on your online account and will need to see Mrs. Duggan for a printed copy of your scores. You can also use this website to register or study for another SAT test and to search for colleges and scholarships.
*Note:  Most colleges prefer that your scores are sent online from this website.

www.CollegeBoard.org 
Don’t have an account? Sign up

